
Term Dates   
 2022 

 

 
Term 1 

1 February              

to                               

14 April 

Goal Setting      

Interviews 

Tuesday 15 March 

And 

Tuesday 22 March 

 

Term 2 

2 May                        

to                              

8 July 

 

Term 3 

25 July                       

to                                      

30 September 

 

Term 4 

17 October                   

to                            

16 December 

 

BOT                

Meeting Dates 

29 March 

School News                         

Term 1 Issue 3                  

8th March, 2022 

 

Today, John Parsons joined us at school via Zoom to 

talk to the students, staff and parents about Cyber 

Safety. I am sure those of you who were able to join in one 
of the sessions will have got a lot out of it. John will be 
sending us out some videos and more information          
regarding Cyber Safety. We will forward them onto parents 
as soon we receive them.  
 

We have decided to hold our Goal setting Interviews 

over two sessions this term to reduce the number of 

people we have on-site in any one day. Therefore, you 
may opt to come in on either Tuesday 15 March             
(15 minute intervals from 3:30pm to 5:30pm then from 
6:00pm to7:00pm) or Tuesday 22 March (15 minute                  
intervals from 3:30pm - 5:15pm). 
Please email or text Gorettie with your preferred date and 

an approximate time and she will book you in. We are  
hoping that we are able to meet with every family over the 
two days.  
 

It has been great to see the Senior Room students  
putting their Physical Activity Leader (PAL) training 

they received a few weeks ago into practice by          

organising Friday lunchtime games for everyone. The 
first week Sienna and River led the activities and last week 
Ally and Isabella ran them. All Senior Room students will 
get the opportunity to have a go at doing so. 
 

 

Student of the Week    

 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell & Gorettie 

 



 

 /2 

 

 

Glenorchy School’s Red Traffic Light setting protocols 

 

No non-essential visitors on-site. Any visitor, including parents and                
caregivers, that do access the school buildings must wear a mask, scan in 
and sign the visitor register. Please observe physical distancing                  
requirements. 
 

All visitors, including parents and caregivers, that do come on-site must 
wear a mask when on school grounds. Please observe physical distancing 
requirements. 
 

Staff and Students in the Senior Room need to wear a mask inside the 
school buildings.  
 

Staff and students will continue to use and encourage good hygiene                     
practices including: 

• regular hand washing/sanitising 

 

• cough and sneeze etiquette 
 

• regular cleaning of high touch surfaces 

 

• open doors and windows. 

 
At the end of the day, students must exit the school at their designated 
point (main entrance, swimming pool, garden). 
 

It is now a legal requirement that all students aged eight years and over 
must wear a mask on the school bus. 
 

If there is a positive case of COVID-19 identified at an early learning                
service, school or kura, the early learning service or school will work with 

the Ministry of Education and public health authorities to seek advice. 
We will be making every effort to keep the school open for onsite learning, 
but if students need to isolate or staffing the school becomes an issue at 
any time, we may have to ask that some or all students learn from home 
for a few days until the issues are resolved.  
Stay home if sick and get tested  

Ensure tamariki, students or staff members with COVID-19 symptoms get 
a COVID-19 test and remain at home until a negative result is received and 

they are symptom free for 24 hours.  

https://govt.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f59fcd18a691d315b5a045cb&id=282078cf5f&e=f2b4243384
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